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I oppose. 

 

This legislation show how incredibly out-of-touch the Democrat legislators in this 

Legislative Body are from ordinary, working Oregonians. 

 

#1 There is no "emergency", as this bill falsely claims. An emergency is your house 

burning down in the middle of the night. Crying chicken little to claim this is some sort 

of emergency situation destroys the Democrats credibility and is an insult to farm 

operators, farm managers and farm workers across the state. 

 

#2 These types of socialist-style price controls are reminiscent of some of the 

countries rom where bill sponsors came from. Respectfully, these type of price 

controls do not belong in a market economy like the USA. It is grossly inappropriate 

to empower a government body to impose price controls on small private businesses 

in the state.  

 

The endless laws and regulations pushed by Oregon Democrats is disgusting and 

horrible for both small business and workers in this state. More government control 

goes against our state motto, which is "Alis volat propriis", translated to "She flies 

with her own wings", which is a reflection of Oregonians' independent spirit. Why 

have Oregon Democrats gone so far away from this? 


